
(This is a copy and paste of an email sent to Ms Lewis, Councilman Roach’s assistant, on 12/19/2014) 
 
Once again, thank you for informing me that Mr. Roach is planning a visit to Thun Field after the first of 
the year.  That did leave me the impression you were referring to the first part of January.  However, I 
met for a short while yesterday afternoon with Deb Wallace and Michael Carver, and I was then 
informed this visit from Mr. Roach was on February’s agenda. 
 
This airport security issue is, frankly, a hot-button item for me, and to find out it takes up to four months 
for Mr. Roach to be able to discuss / view the situation is incomprehensible.  (Reference the email I 
initially sent to CMs Roach, McCune, and Flemming on October 25 of this year.)  I am going under the 
assumption that Mr. Roach lives in this district, as he represents this district, and it really shouldn’t be 
too far out of his commute.  I also realize that this likely is not as important to him as it is to me, but 
frankly I get the impression it is hardly on his radar. 
 
Please correct me if I am wrong. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Michael Thompson 
AVSTAR Aircraft of Washington, Inc. 
 


